
WAC 173-401-820  Review by affected states.  (1) Notice. The per-
mitting authority shall give notice of each draft permit, permit revi-
sion, or permit renewal to any affected state on or before the time 
that the permitting authority provides this or permit revision notice 
to the public under WAC 173-401-800 and 173-401-805, except to the ex-
tent WAC 173-401-725 (2) or (3) requires the timing of the notice to 
be different.

(2) Response. The permitting authority, as part of the submittal 
of the proposed permit to the administrator (or as soon as possible 
after the submittal for minor permit modification procedures allowed 
under WAC 173-401-725 (2) and (3)), shall notify the administrator and 
any affected state in writing of any refusal by the permitting author-
ity to accept all recommendations for the proposed permit that the af-
fected state submitted during the public or affected state review pe-
riod. The notice shall include the permitting authority's reasons for 
not accepting any such recommendation. The permitting authority is not 
required to accept recommendations that are not based on applicable 
requirements or the requirements of this chapter.

(3) British Columbia notification. The permitting authority shall 
notify British Columbia of draft permits, permit revisions, or permit 
renewals at sources located within 100 kilometers of the Washington-
British Columbia border. Such notice shall be concurrent with notifi-
cation of EPA and affected states.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 70.94.011, 70.94.161, 70.94.162, 70.94.331, 
and 70.94.510. WSR 16-05-003 (Order 13-12), § 173-401-820, filed 
2/3/16, effective 3/5/16. Statutory Authority: Chapter 70.94 RCW. WSR 
93-20-075 (Order 91-68), § 173-401-820, filed 10/4/93, effective 
11/4/93.]
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